
 

 

Home Learning – 14.9.18    
Shells have been given their home-learning books today. They can decorate the front and 

back cover of these however they like.  

Each Friday Shells will be sent home with an English and Maths task. These will need to be in 

by the following Friday to be marked. 

I have opted for a written ‘worksheet’ style task to secure the learning that has taken place 

within class that week as this seemed most popular with both children and parents last year. 

Home-learning is not designed to be stressful for the children (or parents) so please speak 

to me for strategy ideas if you are struggling.  

As you know we are not sending spelling lists home now but it is important to practise the 

300 high frequency words, the statutory spellings and the spelling focus that your child is on 

through fun/interactive games.  

Remember that little and often is the key to securing their learning. 

On the class page of our school website there are ideas for learning both number bonds and 

spellings. There is also a link to my Shells Class Pinterest page which has some great, easy to 

resource activities. 

I have read with Shells individually and checked that they are on the correct reading band. 

I’ve written this in their books. Shells are encouraged to independently change their books 

first thing in the morning but obviously this takes practise, so please help us by reminding 

your child and perhaps checking their book-bag before they go home. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to ask me on the door.  
 

Miss Whear 

 

 


